
. . - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ ._ __ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ - _ . _ _ ___ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ ___ _____ ___

- <,_

%f
,

FEB 0 21938

C rolina Power and Light Company3
f Mr. E. E. UtleypTN:

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 15514

Raleigh,.NC 27602
'

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-325/87-36 AND 50-324/87-37

Thank you for your response of December 21, 1987, to our Notice of Violation
issued on November 24, 1987, concerning activities conducted at your Brunswick
facility. We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the require-
ments of 10 CFR 2.201. Based on a telephone call between P. Fredrickson and
E. Enzor of your staff on January 29, 1988, we understand that you will submit
a supplemental response to this violation by February 12, 1988.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SF'# "
DAVID M. VERR 9ll

David M. Verre111, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: f4 W. Howe, Vice President
Brunswick Nuclear Project

W. R. Dietz, Plant General
Manager

bec: C Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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